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Comments: In the Forest Service Summary for comments: "E-bikes have become increasingly popular

nationwide among outdoor recreationists on NFC and other federal lands.  E-bikes expand recreational

opportunities for many people, particularly the elderly and disabled, enabling them to enjoy the outdoors and

associated health benefits.  Currently e-bike use is not allowed on NFS roads, on NFS trails, and in areas on

NFS lands that are not designated for motor vehicle use…."

E-bikes should continue to not be allowed on any areas that are not designated for motor vehicle use.

Specifically mentioned by the forestry is 'elderly and disabled', being out on the trails and other areas not

designated for motor vehicle use should be avoided by these individuals due to lack of assistance when needed.

There are areas designated with facilities and aids for elderly and disabled and these should be used.  Having

elderly and disabled on e-bikes would pose a health risk for them and for others on the trail.

Please, please keep non-motorized trails for their current intended use.

NOTE:  Addition to my earlier comments.....

 


